
 
 

12/15/2019 
 
Angel Tree The  Faithful Followers Sunday School Class 

has a table set up by the elevator to accept donations for 

our annual Angel Tree Project.  These funds are used to 

support our Food Pantry Mission.  Through your generous 

contributions, we are able to provide meals for the many 

needy families that come to us for assistance. 

Super Wednesday Happy Birthday Jesus Party (Grades 
Pre-K—5) will be December 18.  Come on this special night 
to celebrate Jesus’ birthday with ice cream and cake! Learn 
about the day that Jesus was born. Invite a friend to share 
in the good times with us!   

A Youth Christmas Party will be held at Barrett’s house, 

845 Indian Trail Road, Keezletown, December 20, from 

7:00—10:00 p.m. Sign up on the youth bulletin board out-

side Luke’s office. 

 

NO Super Wednesday Program on December 25 and  

January 1! 

 

BROTHERHOOD MEETING:  Come and join the men for 

a time of Christmas celebration and fellowship on Thurs-

day, December 19, 6:30 

 

The Nursery Committee is hosting a class at Linden 
Heights for our Nursery Helpers and anyone else at Linden 
Heights. The  focus is children’s first aid, choking, CPR and 
the use of a defibrillator. The committee will cover the fee 
for each participant and each will receive a book. This is not 
a certification class.  The class is being taught by Vicky An-
derson, R.N. & CPR Instructor and Sarah Guyer. 

If interested, please sign up on the bulletin board outside 
the library by January 12. The 90-minute class will be held 
Thursday, 1/23, at 6:00 p.m.  Make-up date is February 4. 

 

 
Children’s Christmas Program 

2019 
 

 
     Mary –   Carly Smiley 
     Joseph – Samantha Hoffman 
     Shepherds – Faye Legg 
          Jayden Smiley 
     Wisemen – Aaliyah Cornelius 
                Abbey Judy 
     Angels – Makenzie Wooddell 
        Cameron Wooddell 
       Adalynn Coffey 
       Raelynn Hoffman 
     King Herod – Jeff  Wooddell 
     Narrators– Mason Dawson 
             Lexie Houff 
                Charlotte Bahle 
 
 
 
* Thank you to the parents and adults who helped with 

the program. 
 
  


